
 

CITY OF 
FORT LAUDERDALE 
POLICE DEPARTMENT 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
March 8, 2011

Detective Travis Mandell 
Public Information Office 
(954) 828-5464 
tmandell@fortlauderdale.gov HOME INVASION ROBBERY 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a Home Invasion 
Robbery that occurred on March 3rd, 2011, at approximately 9:50 A.M., at 4421 
Northeast 25th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that two individuals broke into the 
residence and tied up the victim who resides there.  The two suspects then 
proceeded to ransack the residence while the victim was tied up.  The two 
suspects fled the scene prior to police arrival. 
 
The victim has been identified as Nancy Uzcategui, W/F, 2/20/60.  The victim 
sustained non life threatening injuries from the incident and was transported to 
Holy Cross Hospital. 
 
Uzcategui told investigators that the two suspects were well dressed males.  The 
first suspect has been described as a Black male, approximately 40 years old, 6’ 
00”, and weighing approximately 170 pounds.  The second suspect has been 
described as a Hispanic male, unknown age, approximately 5’ 9”, and weighing 
160 pounds. 
 
Investigators believe that this is an isolated incident and that the suspects 
targeted the residence for an unknown reason at this time. 
 
The incident is still under active investigation. 
 
Anyone with further information is urged to contact Detective Almanzar at 954-
828-5546, Detective Wood at 954-828-5344, or Broward County Crime Stoppers 
at 954-493-TIPS. 
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